
The 2023/24 curling season is off to a

great start at the Land O' Lakes Curling

Club (LOLCC). The season kicked off with

the Strike & Sweep Bonspiel and an Open

House the weekend of Oct. 21/22. 

Our leagues began the week of October

23rd. It has been wonderful catching up

with the LOLCC “family” at the Monday

evening Doubles League, the Tuesday

evening Mixed League, the Thursday evening

Women’s League, as well as Monday,

Wednesday and Friday afternoons with our

Mixed Tag Draw curlers. It has also been

great to see some former LOLCC members

returning to the fold and welcoming new

members! 

Plans are  underway for our next bonspiel on

December 15th - the White Elephant Turkey

Bonspiel. (More details to come.) Don’t miss

out on More Than A Xmas Market on

December 2nd at the club.

In the meantime....happy curling!
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The club has received exciting

news. We are recipients of a

Community Investment Capital

grant from the Ontario Trillium

Foundation!

What does this mean for the club?

Well, this $56,100 grant will

enable us to repair & install

upgrades to limit water damage

(including new flooring) to ensure

that our facility remains a vibrant

community recreation and social

hub for years to come. The first

phase gets underway in late

December.

OTF CAPITAL GRANT
RECIPIENT 
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Thank you to club members who were able to
join us for our first bonspiel of the season- the
Strike & Sweep Bonspiel on October 21st.
Participants enjoyed bowling at Right Up My
Alley (Tweed) and then moved on to the
LOLCC for a six-end game. Lots of fun was had
by all. Thanks to Judy Ferguson for taking the
lead in organizing the day!

Strike & Sweep Bonspiel 
Learn to Curl 

Learn to Curl began Oct. 25. Thanks to Louise
Hyatt and member volunteers for supporting
this initiative.



MORE THAN A XMAS
MARKET, DEC. 2, 10 AM
- 3 PM 
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I N  T H E  H O U S E

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

WHITE ELEPHANT/
TURKEY BONSPIEL,
DEC. 15. REG. @ 9 AM
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LLOLCC Hoodies, Crew Necks and Zip Up Hoodies
are available for $50. Contact Judy Ferguson to
order: mommajude1@hotmail.com

OrderOrder Now!Now!

http://www.curltweed.ca/

